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August 1, 2014 
 
To: All Members and residents of Eastern Gardens Cooperative, Inc. 
 

WATER CONSERVATION REMINDER 
 
 

On Thursday, July 31, 2014 during an executive meeting of the Board of Directors and 

Eastern Gardens (EG) management, in support of EG's water conservation program as 

mandated by the Sacramento Suburban Water District, the board discussed other 

options that we might be able to do within our community. After careful review and 

consideration for the membership, your board of directors and management took 

another step to help our drought situation. Therefore, all members who have their own 

water hoses that are attached to the building hose bibs are mandated to have a 

shut-off nozzle placed on the end of their hoses. You are provided one (1) week 

from the date of this notice to comply, otherwise the hose will be removed.  

 

As stated, this action is necessary and in support of EG's water conservation program. 

Also, please ensure that water is tightly shut-off, do not leave the water on and that also 

you are not watering areas that is already being watered by the sprinkler system, for 

example, lawn areas, shrubbery and trees. Please only water your own individual potted 

plants that you are allowed to have within your breezeway and please continue to 

comply with the "No Car Washing" restriction.  

 
 

The board and management apologize for any inconvenience but California's drought 

situation is very serious, water prices are constantly increasing and we must all do our 

part in water conservation. Everyone’s understanding and cooperation is appreciated 

and helps assure the success and conservation of our water.  

 
Sincerely, 
Eastern Gardens Board of Directors 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 


